
BVAMBB GENERAL MEETING 

November 22, 2022 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:04 by Randy Foringer in the BVA HS band 

room.  Pam Sebin made a motion to start meeting. Samantha Cochenour 

second the motion.  Motion carried. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Everyone read their copies of the previous month's minutes.  Pam Sebin 

made a motion to accept the October minutes.  Roy Anderson second the 

motion.  Motion carried. 

 

Financial report given by Sam Cochenour.  Savings stayed the same.  

$60,129.75  Checking account end balance was $34,399.39. Payment for 

the newly purchased drums went through  First spring trip payment was 

made.  Student accounts have been updated.  The entire amount of the trip 

was taken out of the student's account if it was available.  If eligible for the 

trip credit, the student's account will be adjusted.  Nicole Gray made a 

motion to accept the financial report.  Toni Harris second the motion.  

Motion carried. 

 

The Vender show was a success!  The kitchen made the most profit it ever 

has!  Thank you Harry! 

 

Championship game will be held on Friday at “Heinz” field.  Not sure of call 

time as of yet.  The students are to eat lunch before they report to the 

school. The boosters will provide a hoagie and water for each student at 

the field and snacks for the ride home.  When we win, the next game will be 

December 3rd. 

 

The Christmas party will be held on December 16th from 6-9 pm in the high 

school cafeteria.  There will be food, games and a lip singing contest.  This 

event is for students only. 

 



 

 

December hoagie sale may need to be moved from December 10th to the 

17th in the event that the football team makes it to the state championship 

game.  Jan will make arrangements to reschedule the other fundraiser 

pickups.   

 

January 9th will be the band fundraiser at the Foster House.  Please 

spread the word. 

 

The Purse Bash will be February 19th 2023.  More information on ticket 

sales will be coming shortly. 

 

The spring trip planning is still moving forward. Our travel company is 

checking on the Great Smoky Mountain parade to see if we can participate.   

 

No meeting in December. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Pam Sabin.  Second by Roy Anderson.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:53.  

 

Heidi Hurst 

Acting Secretary 

 

 

 

 
 

 


